
 

www.ladiesaoh.com 

      

 

                    

 

                  Organized in 1894 

July 29, 2022 

 

Greetings LAOH Sisters! 

Thank you for the opportunity to serve you in our National Office for Catholic 

Action. I am honored and excited to begin my duties in this new role.  It was 

wonderful seeing and meeting so many members at this year’s National 

Convention.  For those not able to travel to the Convention, I hope our paths will 

cross over the next few years. 

 

From the convention, one follow-up was the updating of the Saint Patrick Cards to 

remove the reference of living or deceased. This update is in progress, and I will 

notify you when the revised cards are available for purchase.  In the meantime, 

please continue to use your existing cards.  

 

Please note my address, which I highlighted, listed to the left and send your Project 

St. Patrick and SOAR donations to me directly. Attached is also an updated 

donation form for you to use—a PDF for printing and a PDF fillable for online 

completion. 

 

Another convention follow up is the formation of a committee to create a 

meaningful but not redundant report of the Catholic Action activities being 

performed by your Division on a calendar year basis. If you are interested in 

joining this committee, please contact me via email. I would like to have committee 

meetings, which will be held via ZOOM, starting in late August/early September so 

the new report will be available by the end of the year with a due date June 30. 

 

Looking forward to working with you and learning more about the national 

Catholic Action activities being undertaken by all the Divisions.  Please remember 

to share you Lady of Knock observance activities with the National News and 

Webmaster so it can be shared in the Lady Herald and on our social media pages. 

 

In Friendship, Unity, and Christian Charity, 

 

Kathleen 
Kathleen Diulus 

 
CC: LAOH National Board 
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